Dear Brethren February 5th, 2023

The new school quarter has started, and we are now getting into week two
of the quarter. I am looking forward to the five classes that I have. The book
of Isaiah, New Testament Survey, Calvinism, Historical Christian Evidences,
and the books of 1* & 2™ Timothy and Titus. I will have more to write to
you about the classes as the quarter goes on.

In a few months the students and I will be helping a congregation of the
Lord's Church door knock for their gospel meeting and at different
congregation of the Lord's Church we have an opportunity to preach in a
gospel meeting.

Thank you for the support, I continue to ask for prayers as I continue my
studies at the school preaching, I greatly appreciate the calls and the cards
that have been sent to me they mean a lot to me. If the Lord wills I pray
that someday I'll be able to visit you soon.

In Christian Love
Thank You

Denver K. Tate



